
GLOBAL TROY ADVISORY COMMITTEE − March 21, 2017    MEETING NOTICE  

The regular Global Troy Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 21, 2017 
at 6 PM in the Lower Level Conference Room, Troy City Hall was unable to convene due to 
lack of quorum.  
 
The following members were present: 
 

Lisa Bica-Grodsky 
MiVida Burrus   
Daniela Natcheva 
Rouba Samman 
Mayor Dane Slater 
Ricky Young, Student Representative 
Eleanor Yoon, Recording Secretary 

 
 
The following matters were discussed without any formal action:  
 

Becoming a Welcoming City 
Global Troy Mission Statement and DEI Plan 
Subcommittee Meetings  
Proposal of TPL program series about the different faiths in the Troy Community.  

 
No official action was taken and the members left the room at 6:45 PM.  

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is on April 25, 2017, at 6 PM in the Lower Level 
Conference Room. 
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